http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=36911

Falls City Council Meeting Postponed
(KLZA) -- The Falls City Council meeting scheduled for Monday night has been postponed due to
the lack of a quorum.

Three members of the council have notified City Clerk Gary Jorn they will be gone and with the
resignation of Don Ferguson from the council last month there would only be four Council members
present.

The meeting will either be rescheduled or the business will be handled during the next regularly
scheduled meeting on June 2nd.
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